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24th November 2023 

Festive Fun at Westfields Infant School  

Dear Parents, 
 
As a very busy end of this term approaches, we wanted to summarise some keys date and information.  Although you may 
have already received some details, we thought it would be useful to put the Festive Fun details together. 
 
Christmas Post Boxes: 1st December – 15th December 
If your child wishes to send cards to friends and/or staff, please be aware that our school post boxes for Christmas cards will 
be located in Reception and in the KS1 corridor.  We are happy for the children to post their cards for children and staff in 
other classes in the post box.  If your child(ren) wish to send cards please make sure they have full names and classes 
written on each envelope so that they can be safely delivered! 
 
WISPA Secret Santa: Friday 1st December 
As already communicated, we are very excited to offer our WISPA Secret Santa again this year.  During the school day the 
children who’s parents have signed them up via WISPA to purchase gift for adults in their family will get the opportunity to 
choose their gifts.  Please send your child(ren) in with a named carrier bag to bring their gifts home in. 
 
Christmas Performances:  
Year R - Thursday 7th December and Friday 8th December at 9:15am 
Year 1 – Tuesday 12th December and Wednesday 13th December at 9:15am 
Year 2 – Wednesday 13th December at 6:00pm 
Our children have started to prepare for their Christmas performances.  They are very excited about sharing their 
performances with family members.  An additional letter has been sent out with more information and a reply slip to order 
your tickets.  Please note tickets are being issued on a first come first serve basis and younger siblings are only permitted at 
some performances.  
 
Christmas Lunch: Friday 8th December 
As in previous years, children and staff will enjoy Christmas lunch together.  Children are able to order a hot Christmas lunch 
as detailed in our email sent out on 21st November 2023 or alternatively can bring a packed lunch from home.  Please 
complete the online form here to confirm your child’s option.  Orders for Christmas dinner will not be accepted after 
Wednesday 29th November. If you have not placed your order by this date, you will need to send your child in with a packed 
lunch on the day. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Parties: Thursday 14th December 
This year’s Christmas Jumper Day is guaranteed to be lots of fun!  Children are allowed to wear a Christmas jumper with 
mufti clothes and there is no donation required.  In the afternoon the children will be having their Class Christmas Parties 
with a special visitor popping in to see everyone.  As usual a list of party food required will be displayed on the classroom 
windows. Please add your child’s name next to the item you would like to send in for the party. If you do not drop off/pick up 
your child and there isn’t anyone that could select your party item, please contact the office. 
 
End of term: Friday 15th December at 3:15pm 
The last day of our Autumn Term is Friday 15th December and we will finish at our usual 3:15pm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, we are all looking forward to sharing lots of festive fun with everyone. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Miss Jo Redman 
Executive Headteacher 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAkWGhjXLdM7pEo2BfMWrFRGvu_EccgogaT9NuokNvYYhhdA/viewform

